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On November 7 2017, at the occasion of a meeting between a FEDIL-ICT
delegation and the Luxembourgish Members of the European Parliament in
Brussels, Gérard Hoffmann, President of FEDIL-ICT, sat down with MEP Georges
Bach to discuss the European Commission’s new proposals on cybersecurity
and free flow of data, and the evolution of the Digital Single Market and its
impact on Luxembourg.


